
Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are asking for your help to support a local charity called the Champions Community 

Trust. The charity is solely run by just 27 volunteers who help 300 vulnerable families 

and adults in our community in many different ways with food, care and emotional 

support. 

The charity would be really grateful if we could help them with donating either fluffy 

socks or gloves for a child or adult, or even a small box of Heroes or 

Celebrations.  These will go into Christmas gift bags along with a selection of food and 

gifts, which will all be passed on to those in need.  

If you are able to support us with this wonderful idea, please send your gift/s into school 

by Friday the 13th December and our Charity Ambassadors will pass all donations onto 

the Champions Community Trust. 

Many thanks  

Mrs Willetts 

Sent via 

 

 

https://cas5-0-urlprotect.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2f1bljkjkl.r.eu%2dwest%2d1.awstrack.me%2fL0%2fhttps%3a%252F%252Fwww.sch.life%2f1%2f010201938c607d1b%2d36a42a23%2d7799%2d4a81%2d9268%2daebe4fb5cb39%2d000000%2f2rqGXiqNUOB0qFnjcUPpZ1eAuIk%3d402&umid=4fac13bc-2e73-461c-bce5-4e3c5fed0f67&auth=38d50a40bade8664914f3937f85784a9bcbef566-b3960b39848fe11670138efcde833a5518c7ded7

